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Healthycoins

Letter from the Founder of Healthy Corporation
Dated 3 February 2019
Dear Healthycoins enthusiast

The Initial Coin Offering (ICO) is now over. Healthy Corporation offered a minimum of 12 million and a
maximum of 80 million coins in the ICO.

The number of coins bought by you, the enthusiasts, was less than 12 million. Medigrow Africa, our
associate company, had previously offered to underwrite the minimum coin offering (this means they
offered to buy enough coins to always ensure that the minimum number of coins were sold).

Medigrow Africa has now honoured its obligation in terms of the underwriting agreement, with the
result that the number of coins sold is now equal to 12 million coins. This is now the number of
Healthycoins in issue.

Things are going well on the licence application front. We are reliably informed that one of the licence
applications in which Healthy Corporation holds shares is due to be issued during the month of
February. This will immediately increase the value of Healthycoins, and reward you for the foresight
and courage to buy Healthycoins.

Our efforts to list Healthycoins on a cryptocurrency exchange are also continuing. We are exploring
several options in this regard. Some exchanges are very expensive. We don’t see the value of listing on
an expensive exchange. We believe most Healthycoins enthusiasts want to keep their coins for the
medium to long term.

But you need to be able to sell some coins if you want to. So we are exploring a listing. We will let you
know as soon as the coins are listed. In the meantime, Medigrow Africa has offered to buy any coins
that any enthusiast wants to sell, at a price not less than the price that the enthusiast paid for the coins.
If you want to sell, please send an email to jonker@medigrowafrica.com.

Thank you for your faith in Healthy Corporation. We will not let you down. Watch this space!

Willem Jonker




